
Dear Parents,

Hello and welcome from all of us at Innovate.  We're delighted to be 
running the restaurant at your School, and we are looking forward to 
getting started!

We'll be up and running from the  1st September.  Our aim, along with the 
School, is to provide an exceptional catering experience and to become a 
valued part of your fantastic community.

Food wise, we’re excited to announce that we’ll be providing nutritious 
lunches daily, from our menu with a choice of options.   We provide 
lunches to order, via the booking app, weekly or termly, in advance as 
chosen by the parent.  Allergens are notified at the point of setting up the 
App by the parent.

The safety and wellbeing of our pupils, and staff, is always our top priority. 

We’ll be holding parents’ coffee meetings at your school, so please watch 
the noticeboard and website for details of dates and times.  We will be 
available to assist with signing up to the ordering app and any questions, 
that you may have regarding the catering.

We’re really looking forward to meeting you to discuss our awesome food 
and answer any questions you might have. If we could email you a coffee 
and a cake, we would!

What we’re all about

Fresh food prepared and cooked at the school with exciting menus that 
our customers love to eat. It’s that simple. We like to serve firm favourites 
while also introducing some exciting twists and dishes so that the children 
can explore new things and broaden their culinary horizons.

 - Plenty of variety with our three-week menu
 - Fully meets the Government’s Nutritional Standards
 - Your children will enjoy local, fresh and seasonal ingredients
 Exciting theme days

Once you’ve tried our service, let us know what you think. Drop us a line 
on primary@impactfood.co.uk, we’re always happy to hear your feedback 
on our service.
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